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September 2021 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Y6 Residential Meeting 
Caythorpe October 2021 

 
We are delighted that the YR6 residential trip due to go to Caythorpe in October has at this time 
been given the go ahead.  PGL has contacted us to say we are now able to visit Caythorpe Court 
as planned.  All preparations are now being put into place, so that the school residential may go 
ahead. The school and governors have studied all the risk assessments in depth and feel every 
effort has been made to mitigate against Covid infection.  
 
Staff will be contacting you after 3rd September for any outstanding balances; please feel free to 
speak to them if you have any payment issues. 
 
We are arranging a parent’s meeting on Tuesday, 28th September at 6-7 pm.  The meeting will 
take place in the school hall.  Parents are asked to wear a face covering whilst on site, unless 
exempt. 
 
Anyone who is unable to attend the meeting will receive a hardcopy of the PowerPoint 
presentation. 
 
Please find attached a medical consent form which must be completed by a parent or legal 
guardian and returned as soon as possible. On the reverse of this form, there is a 
Calpol/Antihistamine consent form; this should also be completed. Some parents have had 
difficulty finding children's NHS numbers; these can be obtained from your doctor's surgery.  
The medical consent form will not be accepted without your child’s NHS Number.   
 
For any other medicines, please contact school to request an Administration of Medication form. 
This must be sent to school with any medication that your child should need during the trip 
(inhalers, creams etc).  Named medicines should be handed in by Friday, 8th October at the 
latest, with the completed consent form, in a labelled bag.  
 
We look forward to meeting you all and answering any queries on Tuesday, 28th September. 
 
With kindest regards, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


